Debra Thomeson

From: Diane Benson <dianebenson2010@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 4:26 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Re Landless Issue

I support Alaska Natives Without Land #LandBack. | believe this to be a win win for the community of Petersburg and
would do much for Petersburg as a whole. This is of benefit to not only shareholders but to the entire community. Jobs
and opportunities, and various upgrades have been the results of ANCSA for perhaps more non-Native and mixed
communities that one might realize.

Sincerely,
Diane Benson

Diane Benson
PO Box 965 .
Petersburg, AK 99833




